
 

Roxbury Road Races Club Donates $250 To 

Minor Memorial Library Summer Reading 

Program 

ROXBURY – The Roxbury Road Races Club series has contributed $250 for a 

second consecutive year to the Minor Memorial Library’s summer reading 

program. 

The library, located at 23 South Street in Roxbury, will utilize the money for a 

program called “A Universe Of Stories” which will culminate in a finale on 

“Radical Robots.” 

Teresa Roxburgh, the library director, submitted a proposal for the funding, 

which was approved by a committee of runners in the series that was chaired by 

Janet Levy, the treasurer for the Roxbury Road Races Club. 

This is the second straight year that the series has awarded a $250 grant to the 

library for the summer reading program. 

The runners hold races from early March to mid-December. The series is 

currently in its 42nd year and has sponsored a number of grants to local 

organizations. 

 


